
National Society of the 

Sons of the American Revolution 
SAR Center and Gallery Guidelines 

 

Welcome to the SAR National Headquarters and SAR Center. We 
are happy to provide this opportunity for you and your group to 
discover our fine collection and explore our outstanding 
Genealogical Research Library. In order to receive the greatest 
benefit from this experience, we ask that you observe the 
following guidelines. Thank you and enjoy! 
 

• Please turn off all cell phones and pagers, or place them on 
vibrate so as not to disturb other visitors. 

• Gum, food, smoking, or beverages are prohibited in the 
Center Gallery and Library at any time. 

• Young children must be kept with accompanying adults at all 
times. Library guests must be 14 years in age or older. 

• We ask that you deposit all wet umbrellas, covers, or 
raincoats in the vestibule. 

• Visitors are asked to avoid visits to other floors and staff 
areas, including the break room. 

• Restrooms are located on both the first floor of the Library 
and Center Gallery. 

• We ask that you experience our collection with your eyes and 
refrain from touching any of the artifacts unless supervised 
by a staff member or docent. 

• Photography of artifacts without the use of a flash is allowed 
in the Center Gallery and Library. 

• Group leaders and chaperons are responsible for maintaining 
proper behavior and keeping your group together. Adults will 
accompany any group under supervision at all times. 


